Tristan Baker 3397 Hayman Crescent Quesnel, BC V2J 6K7 tristanbaker87@gmail.com

August 4, 2015

Tim Giesbrecht

-President/Secretary

Northern Interior Cruising Committee Treasury

Dear Mr. Giesbrecht:

I was very pleased to find out that I was chosen for the Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship. Thank-you so much for supporting my academic endeavours.

Currently, I am working as a summer student for West Fraser Timber's Quesnel Woods Division. This is my second summer doing so, and I have to say that it is very enjoyable work. This September, I will be entering my second year of CNC's Natural Resources and Environmental Technology program. After completing this two year diploma program, I have two options: obtain my RFT certification and start working full-time, or go back to school at UNBC to get my degree in forestry and RPF certification. Regardless of what my education and career decisions are, I look forward to making a positive difference in the management of BC's forests and natural resources.

Thanks again for your support.

mintan Baken

Sincerely,

Tristan Baker